
NSWNMA  
Bushfire Support
The NSW Nurses and Midwives’ Association extends our 
sympathy and support to those members who lost homes 
in the recent bushfires.
Members who are suffering financial hardship as a consequence of the fires are invited  
to contact NSWNMA Membership services to discuss union fee relief. 
Call (02) 8595 1234 (metro) or 1300 367 962 (regional)  
or email nswnma_membership@nswnma.asn.au.

The Association has made a donation to the Red Cross Bushfire 
Appeal (1800 811 700) and encourages all members to 
contribute to the recovery efforts, both on behalf 
of those nursing and midwifery colleagues 
whose homes were damaged and the 
wider communities who face a 
difficult recovery from such 
devastating fires.


